
Notice is hereby given that a Request for
Determination under the Massachusetts
Wetlands Protection Act and the North
Reading General Wetlands Protection
Bylaw, Chapter 196, has been filed.  The
Request for Determination is to
remove existing 8’ x 12’ shed and con-
struct/install new storage shed 14’ x 20’.
This will be heard at the Tuesday,
March 13, 2018 meeting of the Con-
servation Commission at 6:00 pm in
Room 14 Murphy Center/Town Hall, 235
North St., North Reading, Massachu-
setts.  The work to be performed is at 234
Park St., North Reading, Massachusetts.
This Request for Determination has been
filed by Luke Roy, as required by Chapter
131, Section 40 of the Massachusetts
General Laws and the North Reading
General Wetlands Protection Bylaw,
Chapter 196 of the General Law.

A copy of the plan is on file in the
Conservation Commission Office and can
be viewed Mon-Thur 8 am-4pm and Fri
8am-1pm.
North Reading Conservation Commission

Lori Mitchener, Chairperson
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